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P.O. Box 66 
Glenelg 5045 

14 ja 75 
Harold Weisberg, 
Route 8, 
FREDERICK. Md. 21701 
U.S.A. 

Dear Harold, 

I enclose a draft for US$33.88, so that there need be 
no delay, if any of the books I need come to hand. 

I particularly wish to sight a copy of the Naval 
Regulations govening an autopsy. I have written to the 
Naval Attache at the U.S. Embassy, but as yet without result --
but I have not given up hope. --- Needless to say I talked 
only ballyhoo! Wished to compare British and XX Amercican 
paactice, so some such bla!! ---- Your use of the Oswald 
autopsy was ingenious, and powerfel, but it does not permit 
one deal strongly with the presence of so many extraneous 
bodies in the room! 	Manchester, who would hardly exaggerate 
if he knew what was involved --- an unlikely event!!! --- says 
three 34 persons present at one time! 

I suspect that the curious route Main - Houston,-Elm 
and back of Main was expressly chosen to facilitate the 
assassination. If this be so, it would be of great interest, 
if one could show that the XVIII route originally planned 
never left Main --- and if one could also say on what date 
the route was changed. For that would give a key to the 
number of weeks that the assassination had been gestating! 
Any hopes of tracing this ? 

I have now completed a draft of the five chapters, 
one on each of the five bullets!! But all the references 
at present copied have still to be checked with the Report 
itself. 

Sincerely yours, 

Chris Candler 


